
Celtic Harmony Camp – Thursday 14th March 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Linked with our current topic of True Tribes, we have arranged to visit Celtic Harmony Camp for the 

day on Thursday 14th March 2024. 

Key information: 

- The coach will leave school at 8:20am so all children need to be at school for 8:00 a.m. 
 

- We should arrive back at school around 3.45 p.m. 
 

- All children will need a packed lunch. This MUST be waste-free. 
 

o Celtic Harmony Camp recommend packing lunches in Tupperware containers or 
reusable packaging and having a lunch bag which any compostable waste can be taken 
away in. There will be no bins available on the day. 

 
- We will spend the majority of our day outside, so all children will need to wear clothes which 

are appropriate for the weather. This must include sturdy shoes. 
 

- We will take part in a ‘Trading activity’ as part of our day. For this, children may bring up to £5 
in a named purse/envelope. All money will be handed to the class teacher at the start of the 
day. 

Please give permission for your child to attend through the following this link 

We are really looking forward to the activities which they have planned and having a chance to make 

some cross-curricular links! 

 

Best wishes, 

Miss Edwards-King, Mr Edwards and Miss Hannah 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=L1QKrno4bkW-bmCbsuWWFWgYKk8t88BAk57sSpoUkh1UM0xSOUlNT0pTRzYyTUhMTkk5UkVEQ1hJRS4u

